LIGHTHOUSE

BEACON FOUNDATION

December 11, 2023

Mrs. Patricia Burton
Powell County High School
700 W College Ave.
Stanton, KY 40380

Dear Mrs. Burton,

On behalf of The Lighthouse Beacon Foundation, we would like to extend resource support
for your TSA chapter at Powell County High School.

We have approved the purchase of a VEX V5 Competition Super Kit ($1,899). Once the VEX
V5 Competition Super Kit is purchased, we ask that you, in correlation with your district,
submit an itemized invoice on district letterhead. Once the information is received, a
reimbursement grant will be issued to Powell County High School.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Kelsey Tackett
Director of Appalachian Engagement

Kelsey@lighthouse65.org




